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TELL US 
WHAT 
YOU THINK

Awanui to Taipa 

We want to make your roads 
safer for everyone who uses them. 
On some roads we’re doing this with 
safety improvements like rumble strips, 
but on State Highway 10 (SH10), the 
best thing we can do to prevent people 
from dying or being seriously injured is 
reduce speed limits so they are safe and 
right for the road.



NZ Transport Agency Safer Speed Review July 2019

The Government is spending $1.4 billion over three years to make high-risk roads safer.

What we’ve heard

People in your  
community have told 
us that the speed 
limit on the stretch 
of road on SH10 
between Awanui and 
Taipa feels too high 
to be safe. 

What we know
The village of Kareponia is especially risky due to children 
from the Kōhanga Reo crossing and school buses turning.

What we’re 
proposing
Based on what we know, we think 80km/h would be 
a safer speed on SH10 between Awanui and Taipa.

Have your say 
We want to know what you think. 
After all, locals know their roads. We want to hear what 
you think about these proposed limits, as well as the 
current speed limits, and whether you believe some 
stretches are more dangerous than others. 

We’ll use your feedback to recommend what speed 
limits are best for these roads and then formally 
consult with you. 

Between 2009 and 
2018, there have been  

151 crashes. Three people 
died and 12 were  
seriously injured.

Friday 26 July
Pak’nSave
111 North Road 
Kaitaia 
4pm to 7pm

Find out 
more at our 
community  

drop-in.

Himanshu Chopra 
Senior Communications 
and Engagement Advisor 

 021 528 655

 himanshu.chopra@nzta.govt.nz
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100km/h current speed limit

SH10 Awanui to Taipa
1 What do you think about the current speed limit 

on SH10 between Awanui and Taipa?
2 What do you think would be a safer speed?

How to respond
Feedback is due by 4 August. You can:
• mail this form, using the prepaid envelope
• email it to himanshu.chopra@nzta.govt.nz
• provide feedback online: nzta.govt.nz/northland-speed-reviews

Name:

Address:

Phone number: Email:

  Please tick if you do not wish to receive further information

Ngā korero muna – important privacy information: All personal information that you provide via this feedback form will be held and protected by the 
New Zealand Transport Agency in accordance with our privacy statement and with the Privacy Act 1993. Feedback is public information. 
Please indicate if your comments are commercially sensitive or, for some other reason, you do not want them disclosed.



To request a translation of this information please email northland.speed.reviews@nzta.govt.nz or call 0800 44 44 49. 
Ki te hiahia kia reo Māori tēnei pānui, tuku īmēra ki northland.speed.reviews@nzta.govt.nz waea atu rānei ki 0800 44 44 49.

NZ Transport Agency
PO Box 7122
Newtown, 
Wellington 6242
Attention: Northland Speed Reviews

FreePost Authority 257511  

FOLD HERE

No matter what causes a crash, 
speed can be the difference 
between walking away or being 
carried away. Speed also reduces 
the time you have to react to a 
mistake, yours or someone else’s.

3 What parts of the road do you think are more dangerous than others? 




